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Approved Short-listed Firms for the
Architectural and Engineering Services for the

Cordilleras Mental Health Facility

The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit would like to announce that the following firms have met
the qualifications and have been selected to receive a Request for Proposal for the Architectural/Engineering
Services for the design of the Cordilleras Mental Health Facility.

Requests for Proposals (RFP) will be released to proposing firms next week. Main contacts of short-listed firms
will receive an email with document download link when the RFP is available. Please refer to the RFP for
detailed information and future timelines for the County’s proposal process.

Qualified Firms to receive Request for Proposals (in alphabetical order):

e Cannon Design
e HOK

e IBI Group

e KMD Architects
e  SmithGrouplJR
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